
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 12th January 2024 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you have a super weekend, please upload some photos of 

your adventures onto Dojo. 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 43 children 

out of  51 received 

Dojo points for being 

in school on time all 

week.   

 Forest School  

 

Here are the lists for Forest 

School for this half term.  

The children will need to wear 

warm play clothes to school and 

have a warm hat, scarf and gloves.  

Please also send their welly boots in 

with them in a named bag.   

20 Day Challenge 

 

In Reception we have 

set ourselves a  

challenge to  

complete in 20 days!  

Our challenge is for 

the children to write their name on 

all of their work and anything they 

make!  We have been 

learning a song to help 

us remember our  

challenge.  Ask your 

child to sing it to you! 
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Out and About 

 

Please check the main school  

newsletter each week so that you 

know when your child 

will be going Out and 

About.  

Have you booked your place on 

your child’s Magnificent Mark 

Marking group?  Please let your 

child’s teacher know who is  

coming. 


